UNIVERSITY
OF JUBA

September 23, 2024
Direct Intake to University of Juba

The Office of the Academic Registry of the University has the pleasure to
inform all prospective students and their parents or guardians that the
University has a few places for Direct Intake, for the next Academic Year,
2024/2025.

All enquiries and application should be directed to the Admissions
Department, University of Juba, in the Main campus, from Monday,
September 30", 2024 to Friday, October 11™, 2024. The Office would be
opened from 9.00 am to 4.00 pm from Monday to Friday.

Applications would be received for two categories: Regular Classes (for all
Schools and departments) and Evening Classes (for four Schools: School of
Law, School of Business and Management, School of Computer Science and
Information Technology, and the School of Social and Economic Studies).

We shall be receiving applications for both Diploma and Degree
Programmes.

All prospective candidates should ensure that they have their certificates
with them. We shall be considering certificates from 2022 and earlier. All
foreign certificates need to have been validated.

Further details are obtainable from the Office of Admissions, Academic
Registry, University of Juba.

Yours truly,
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Prof Mairi ] Blackings
Academic Registrar
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